
20 February 2024

Key Stage 4 (GCSE) Options 2024-2026

Dear Year 9 Parents, Carers and Students

I am looking forward to seeing many of you at our Options Evening tomorrow

Wednesday 21st February in the Main Hall. We will start the evening at 6.30pm

in the Dining Room where you will be met by our fantastic team of form tutors

(light refreshments will be available).

I am writing to give you some further information about parking for the event.

Parking on site is limited and often difficult due to several other lettings happening

on Wednesday evenings on the school grounds. To avoid blocking other cars or

houses please do use a variety of local car parks, which are shown here Aylesbury
High School - Google Maps.

If you are unable to attend this Options Information Evening, the PowerPoint used

during Mrs Wilkes’ presentation will be uploaded to the school website afterwards,

as well as the digital options information booklet.

Yours sincerely,

Miss K Kilkenny

Head of Year 9

https://www.google.com/maps/place/Aylesbury+High+School/@51.8131898,-0.8062311,17z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x4876f7ae7acb32f7:0xb0a8c6632a419546!8m2!3d51.8125456!4d-0.8029826!16zL20vMDdrYjAy?hl=en
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Aylesbury+High+School/@51.8131898,-0.8062311,17z/data=!4m6!3m5!1s0x4876f7ae7acb32f7:0xb0a8c6632a419546!8m2!3d51.8125456!4d-0.8029826!16zL20vMDdrYjAy?hl=en

